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Homeowners' Association News



  

June 2006

Entrance Sign Payment 

As noted in the March Newsletter, we agreed to pay $1,300 to Harvey and Sally Roth to fulfill the HOA agreement made in 2001.  The payment was sent and received. 

Reflectors and Street Sign

Vic Sellers agreed to look into a large reflector post at the entrance to the sub-division to make the turn more visible at night, particularly for visitors who are not familiar with the area.  He went to the Town of Windsor and we now have reflector posts on both the north and south corner of the entrance and a new street sign with larger letters and more reflection.

Landscaping of Front Entrance

Jo Sellers and Ginger DeReus met with Harvey and Sally Roth to discuss a proposed design for the entrance sign.  They have approved our initial idea.  Attached to this newsletter is the proposed design.  We expect this to cost around $500.  We will be looking for volunteers to help with the labor once we are ready to do the actual work..  I would ask that you review the concept and let Vic Sellers know if you do not like the design-please have alternative ideas.  Vic can be reached on 674-1510.  If we do not hear from you by June 12th, we will move ahead with our design.

The design includes:


-Weed barrier



-Rock in a curved design 


-Edging




-Solar spot lights (3)

-Small drought tolerant bushes (3)
-Move 1 pine tree to give clear view of








  sign

Sally and Harvey will seek an easement for the HOA for the land around the sign.  
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Annual Dues

All dues have been paid.  I would like to thank all the homeowners.  Our current balance is $3,408.08.

Weed Spraying

Our first application for weeds along the roadside has been completed.  There will be two more applications this summer.

